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I have been an Oregonian my entire life. I truly love this state and the people in it. I 

oppose this bill not only because I feel it punishes law abiding gun owners of this 

great state, but also fails to make anyone any safer. I feel this bill should not be 

passed. Thank you for your time. 

 

Sam Warren 


